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 Administration Message 

The leaves have fallen, and the air is getting cooler.  It’s hard to believe that we are saying goodbye to October.  
While students are well settled into their classroom routines, we are also seeing the building come alive with 
extra-curricular activities.  Students were able to participate in cross-country, soccer, and volleyball. Thank you to 
the many coaches for providing opportunities to our students outside the classroom. 
 

October was a busy month full of learning, assessments and fun.  Many of our classes were able to head out on 
fieldtrips to places like, the Blue Heron Reserve, the Corn Maze and Lindeman Lake just to name a few.  We 
thank our teachers for creating outdoor opportunities for our students.  Our Leadership class also created a buzz 
of fun during the last week of October.  From Boo Grams to the Halloween Fashion Show, Halloween Ball and 
Pumpkin Carving, each student was invited to take part in some fun!  Thank you to the teachers and the 
Leadership class for their hard work. 
  

We have so enjoyed getting to know our many new students and families.  Please continue to connect if you have 
any questions or concerns.  As always, it is important to keep lines of communication open with our teachers and 
we invite you to check out our Facebook page and school website.  There are also opportunities to connect by 
volunteering or joining a PAC meeting.  Every voice is important. 
   

Please continue to take care of one another.   
 

 Mr. Fehlauer & Ms. Charlie, 
 RTCS Administration. 
 
 
  
  
. 
   

 

  Scent Awareness 

Just a reminder that Rosedale Traditional is a scent sensitive school.  We ask that students refrain from wearing 
perfume or cologne in addition to not using aerosol scents in the school.  We have many staff and students who 
experience negative health impacts due to scents. 
 
 

http://rosedale.sd33.bc.ca/
mailto:brian_fehlauer@sd33.bc.ca
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 Parking Lot 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

➢ November 6 
 …… School Photo Retake Day (AM) 
 

➢ November 7 
 …… Remembrance Day Assembly 9:00 am 
 …… Last Day of Grade 7 Fine Arts Rotation 1  
 

➢ November 8 
 …… Non-Instructional Day (School Closed) 
 …… National Indigenous Veterans Day 
 

➢ November 11 
 …… Remembrance Day Statutory Holiday 
  (school closed) 
 

➢ November 12 
 …… First Day of Grade 7 Fine Arts Rotation 2 
 

➢ November 14 
 …… Div. 4 & 45A Trip / Grey Cup Festival 
 

➢ November 21 
 …… Div. 64 Trip / END Ninja Parkour 
  

➢ November 22 
 …… Div. 3E, 3W & 4 Trip / Chwk Coliseum 
 

➢ November 25 
 …… RTCS PAC Meeting (6:30 pm) 
 

➢ November 28 
 …… Div. 63 Trip / END Ninja Parkour  
 

➢ November 29 
 …… Casual Friday  
 

➢ December 17 
 …… Elementary Christmas Show (1:00 pm) 
 

➢ December 18 
 …… Grade 7 & 8 Band Concert (7:00 pm) 
  

➢ December 19 
 …… Term 1 Report Cards Issued 
  

➢ December 20 
 …… Casual Friday 
 …… Grade 6-8 Skating Trip 

 …… Last Day Before Winter Break 

  
  
 

 

 UPCOMING EVENTS 

We know that parking is at a premium in the morning and at the 
end of the day.  Please make sure you are not parking in the 
through lanes, bus lanes, or in no parking areas.  Our drop-off area 
is just outside the library.  If that is full, please park in the parking 
lot to avoid unsafe situations and blocking off traffic.  Please use 
the crosswalk and crossing guard when moving back and forth 
between the parking lot and the school. 
 

 

  

 

 Drop Off 
 

  
Supervision for students begins at 7:30 am.  Please do not drop off 
your students or have them walk to school before supervision 
begins.  We also ask that if you are using the drop-off lane, that 
you remain in your car.  This will keep traffic flowing.  If you need to 
get out of your car, please park in the parking lot. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 End of Day Pick Up 
 
We are doing our best at the end of the day to ensure that students 
get to their busses on time, or for those that are picked up by a 
parent, that this happens safely.  To reduce congestion, we ask 
that students and parents do not congregate at the front entrance 
so students can get to their bus or car without walking through a 
crowd.  Students who are getting picked up by a car are asked to 
wait on the sidewalk in front of the Library.  We also ask that 
students who are walking, biking, or scootering home, to leave the 
campus right away.  Those waiting for late buses are asked to wait 
on the playground and to avoid the front entranceway. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 Yearbook Reminder 

Just a reminder to order your school yearbook 
early.  The cost of the Yearbook is currently 
$50.00 if you order from the school office and 
pay before December 31st. The price of the 
yearbook will increase to $55.00 after 
December 31st.  We ran out of yearbooks last 
year so be sure to order your child’s yearbook 
soon! 
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 Student Charges 
 

 

 

 Grades K-5 Super Readers 

All elementary students are invited to participate in the 
SUPER READER program.  When your child reads or 
is read to for 15 minutes (or more) a night, record it in 
their “Reading Log” found near the front of their 
planner (or for kindergarten and a few classes, on a 
red form that was sent home in early September). 
Once they have completed 25 nights, students bring 
the log to the library on their library day for some great 
prizes, with special presentations sponsored by the 
Kiwanis Club of Chilliwack upon reaching 100 nights 
and 250 nights.  It is never too late to join.  The first 
date that can be circled is September 3rd, but this can 
be started any time!  
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 Elementary Christmas Show 

Rosedale elementary grade students will be putting on a 
Christmas Show!  This is a small production where 
classes will all be singing one song.  The show will be 
on Tuesday, December 17th at 1:00 pm.  Doors open at 
12:45. All family and extended family are welcome.  
There will be no tickets, but a canned food donation 
would be appreciated! 

 

 

 Christmas Band Concert 

Save the date!  Our Christmas Band Concert (Grades 7 
and 8) is scheduled for Wednesday, December 18th at 
7:00 pm.  We will be joined by music students from 
Chilliwack Senior Secondary.  We hope you 
Will be able to join us! 
 

 

All student charges can now be paid online at 
https://www.studentquickpay.com/sd33/  
   
• Pay selected schools fees, view your payment 

history, and print receipts. 

• Order Ravens Phys. Ed. clothing. 

• Make payments for all School District middle/high 
school students in your family at one time. 

 

Field trip consent/permission forms (for all Grades K-8) 
are also required to be completed electronically as well.  
Instructions are attached to this newsletter. 

 

  

 

 School Photo Retake Day 
 

School photo retakes will be taken in the 
morning on Wednesday, November 6th.  
 

All students and staff are requested to 
wear their uniform shirts for photo day.  
 

 

https://www.studentquickpay.com/sd33/












http://digitalsqewlets.ca/sqwelqwel/voices-voix/video/q-stolo-new-year_nouvelle-annee-eng.php
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